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March 8, 2017

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact
is the annual preparation and execution of a Communication on Progress (COP)
that includes a statement by the participant’s CEO of continued support for the
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes.

We are currently in the process of implementing the Global Reporting Initiative
(GRI) Sustainability Reporting Standards within our company, which we expect to
conclude by M ay 31¢!, 2017.

We wish to issue our COP in accordance with such GRI standards, therefore we
will be ready to deliver our COP by no later than May 31¢, 2017 We sincerely
appreciate your understanding.

Sincerely yours,

Grupo Televisa, S.A.B.
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Julio Barba Ferndndez
Director of Sustainability



